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SCITUATE LETTER/Thanks for Dalby Farm


Courtesy photo

Zach Gates and other children lean on the fence at Dalby Farm to get a close look at the animals. 

   

By Lorraine Devin 

Wicked Local Scituate 

Posted Nov 03, 2011 @ 04:13 PM

The CORSE Foundation “Let’s Go to Dalby Farm” event on Saturday, Oct. 15 was a big success.  About 21 children and 16 adults attended the tour and picnic.  Now we understand why Dalby Farm was named one of the “Best Animal Encounter for Kids” in a 2010 South Shore Living Magazine best of edition.   The relaxed atmosphere, animals and staff were warm and inviting.  It was a trip down memory lane to farming of days past with interesting and unique breeds.  Our thanks to Cheryl Ditamaso, the owner of Dalby Farm, and the enthusiastic tour guides Sandy Scott and Ann Lorge who delighted the children.  Our “Let's Go To Dalby Farm” visit was a wonderful fall event enjoyed by the children and their families. 

Lorraine Devin, co-Vice President, Scituate CORSE Foundation

